
Minutes of 8 th Central Committee Meeting of SEA,WB held on 25/07/2019 at Moulali Plaza. 

The meeting was presided by Er. Uttam Pal, President, SEA, WB.  

Er. Jhulan Chattopadhyaya read the minutes of the 7th, Central Committee Meeting held on 

18/06/2019. 

Er Nilanjan Saha, Honourable GS, SEA briefed the action taken report thereon against the minutes 

of 7th CC meeting. He requests the event management group, invited for the cultural programme 

of the centenary celebration to describe different programme packages with the corresponding 

rates.  

The said group discussed about the packages and the corresponding rates. Members present in 

the house give their valuable suggestions regarding different Artists or group of Artists and rates 

of the same. It was said that the programme would be finalised and intimated them shortly.  

Er. Rajib Biswas suggested some points to Mr Joydip Mukherjee, eminent film maker regarding 

documentation. He stressed on the organisational part and insisted to incorporate the matters of 

advancement of engineering & the footprint of the engineers, particulars of flagship projects by 

the engineers on the society done by the members of the State Engineers ‘Association, 

achievements and struggles of the Association. 

Er. Subir Chakraborty suggested to Mr Joydip Mukherjee that technocrats should be emphasized 

for the development of the society. He pointed out the struggles of the deprived engineers in the 

independent India and added that doctors, scientists supported the same. Paper cuttings of the 

same can be added in the documentation. He also emphasized on the digitalization of the 

”Uttaran”.  

Er. Uttam Pal suggested to hand over a copy of the Uttaran to Mr Joydip Mukherjee. He stressed 

on the early completion of the outdoor shooting for the documentation. He also added that 

questionnaires for the interview of the senior members should immediately be given to Mr 

Mukherjee.   

Er Jagabandhu Banerjee suggested that pictures of Association activities at NRS and Moulali Plaza 

should be incorporated in the documentation. 

The meeting was ended with vote of thanks to the Chair. 
 


